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The City of Sarnia is illuminating buildings in green and staff are wearing 
jerseys in support of the players, families, and communities affected by the 
Humboldt Broncos tragedy. 

Sarnia, like many other communities in Canada is a hockey town, City staff 
are showing their support today by taking part in Jersey Day.  

The flag at City Hall has been lowered to half-mast for the day. 

City Hall and Suncor Agora are illuminated in green this evening, one of the 
Humboldt Broncos’s team colours, as a gesture of support. 

Visit City of Sarnia social media accounts to follow along with the City’s 
participation. 

“This tragedy is felt across the country, and City staff wish to make these 
gestures in support of the Humboldt community and the Humboldt Broncos 
who are grieving this terrible loss,” states Margaret Misek-Evans, Chief 
Administrative Officer. 
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For further information contact:  
Margaret Misek-Evans, Chief Administrative Officer 
Marg.evans@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0330 ext. 3230 

Katarina Ovens, Communications Coordinator 
Katarina.ovens@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0330 Ext. 3265 
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